FIRM BOOSTS CANCER RESEARCH 



Excerpt by kind permission of the Bath Chronicle - 07 June 2006 

Staff at a Corsham electrical firm have given £1,000 to Bath's main hospital following a year of fundraising.

P &b Weir Electrical held a number of events to raise money for the Royal United Hospital, with the money being split between Bath Cancer Research and the Forever Friends Appeal. Bosses chose the RUH because at some point in their lives, all of the staff had been to, or been treated by, the hospital.

A company spokesperson said: "The staff continue to support the charity fund every year and get behind any monthly fundraising idea that the charity organisers come up with. Without the generosity and continued support of all the staff, we would not be handing over the cheques."

Dr Andrew Bosanquet, director of the cancer unit, said the money would help fund research into which type of chemotherapy would best suit individual patients.

He said: "We are so grateful to the P &B Weir staff for their generous support. 

"We will put this money towards the analysis of results of a large international trial in which we are involved, in collaboration with doctors in Liverpool, Leeds and London.

"This is an exciting stage for us, as we will begin to see the difference that drug sensitivity testing can make to the health and survival of leukaemia patients."

Using the unit's drug sensitivity test, doctors worldwide can choose the most effective treatment for an individual patient to give the best hope of remission or cure.

Jan Witt, development officer for Forever Friends, added: "We are delighted with the fantastic support from the staff at P &B Weir and would like to thank and congratulate them for their fundraising achievements. 

"The money will go towards the appeal's campaign to help fund a vital second CT scanner for the RUH, which will provide faster diagnosis for a variety of illnesses and injuries."

